Volume 4 Issue 12



December 2018 NUTS & BOLTS Newsletter

OFFICERS

President
Troy Janicki
480-277-6910
troyjanicki@gmail.com

First Vice president
Bill Senter
715-210-4479
wjsenter@yahoo.com

Second Vice President Ed Gurski 602-359-2358 evilways@cox.net

Treasurer
Roxie Whitney
952-472-4021
ronald.whitney@gmail.com

Recording Secretary Yvonne Ahrens 217-899-7842 y.ahrens@gmail.com

Facilities/Shop Director Tom LaVack 360-628-2444 tlavack86@gmail.com

Membership Director Les Litzenberger 509-430-1625 chiefles53@yahoo.com

Upcoming Events

Cruise-In at McDonalds – On Bell near 99th Every Wednesday at 5:00 pm. McDonalds has requested that we not show up before 4:00 pm.

New Breakfast Location and Day – Tuesdays 7:00 am - Mercers 9720 W. Peoria.

December 3 - Ladies Luncheon - RSVP y.ahrens@gmail.com

December 7 - Car Show - Bell Rec Center 10-2

December 18 – Membership meeting Lakeview Social Hall 1 & 2

1:00-3:00

2019

JANUARY 4 — CAR SHOW – Bell Center 10 - 2

JANUARY 12 — ANNUAL PARTY – Fairway Center
A2 room 1 & 2. 6 pm to 10 pm.

Snowbirds are Back

Think about giving some of your time and ideas to VVSC, Monitor in the shop; bring your ideas about activities, cruises. Provide articles for the Newsletter. Sell raffle tickets for the Corvette. Help solicit items for the March Car Show goodie bags. Sign up to help at the March Car Show. There are many areas that can use your help – Parking; Registration; Helping at the booths selling raffle tickets for the prizes; selling club shirts, etc. If everyone could help only 1 or 2 hours would be great. This is your car show. Please participate.

Don Ahrens is collecting pennies for a Penny Count Jar for the March Car Show. Drop off your pennies at the shop. Events Director
Richard Holcomb
623-815-9274
bethsmith70@hotmail.com

Public Relations Director Ed Gordon 720-947-4405 jrwaldo59@yhoo.com

Procedures Director Gary Davis 530-308-8135 judy@quailpoint.com

Website Monitor Ron Whitney 623-875-7413 ronald.whitney@gmail.com



Welcome Back Car Show had 58 cars attending. New members joining at the car show were Chuck and Patty Louthan, Jim Ball and Cliff Jonbert. The ladies were busy selling T-Shirts, Hats and raffle tickets for the Corvette.











New Members –

Welcome the following new members who have joined since April.

Mark Crashell	Carolyn Griffin	Bobby Castello	Mark Danielson
Leo Bauman	Cheryl Franklund	Jeff Bennett	Dina Bennett
Barbara Dunne	Debbie Lassell	Michael Francher	Jason Gillespie
Ted Kohut	David Croce	Brenda Lemley	Paul Koch
Jim Banks	Mikeal Whitley	Charles Masino	Luke Lukich
Jerry Davidson	Diana Davidson	James Dunne	Jerry Lewis
David Ganje	Mark Reinhart	Ralph Robbin	Gary Meager
Dennis Butler	Don Juday	Nancy Juday	Henry Brown
Alfons Riedel	Eric Eklove	Wayne France	Annie France
Herb Carson	Richard Steen	Linda Cummings	Robert Cummings

Ladies Luncheon 11/5/2018





28 of the Ladies enjoyed a delicious lunch at BJs Restaurant.

McDonalds Cruise In 10/31/2018





McDonalds Cruise In 11/7/2018



Shop News

The Shop Open House was held 11/27/18. Great turn out.













Builders Corner - ED GORDON



My love of cars started early, my first victory was at age 10.



Thirty two years later, this is my final victory. In between, I won fifteen state championships, one national championship. I raced motorcycles, ATV's and cars on asphalt, dirt and ice.



What does a retired racecar driver do now???



Build hotrods!



This is a 1927 track T, a complete build.



This is a merger of two cars.



The bodywork took a while.



Over the years I have enjoyed building cars and now I love our Vintage Vehicles Car Club and my new friends. Here are a few of the cars.



1929 Ford 4 door



My 1929 Ford roadster.



This is my Chevelle and Porsche. The Porsche is the one car I wish I still had.





This is a 1930 Austin with a 302 engine. I called it the nose – you can see why.



This is the car I have now a 1930 Ford Model A, 5 window.

Now let's hear from other members about their cars and the stories that go with them. Contact Ed Gordon 720-447-4045. Email jrwaldo59@yahoo.com. I will come take photos and record your stories.







FOURTH ANNUAL ANNIVERSARY PARTY

Saturday January 12, 2019

6 pm - 9 pm

Fairway Recreation Center 107th Ave & Peoria, Sun City

\$ 20 per person

MENU

Choice of: Sautéed Breast of Chicken with a wild mushroom sauce served with roasted garlic whipped potatoes and seasonal vegetables

Or

Braised Pork Loin with a natural white wine sauce served with roasted garlic whipped potatoes and seasonal vegetables

Both include salad and dinner rolls

German Chocolate Cake for dessert

ENTERTAINMENT is The Calhouns

Send money to Denny Lockmon, 9502 W Briarwood Cir. N, Sun City AZ 85351

Questions? Call 602-531-6852 or email lockmon@cox.net

Reservations & money must be in by January 7

SPONSORS

















Your Hometown Bank















